
 

23 JANUARY  -  30 JANUARY 2021 

TIME TABLE 

3RD WEEK ORDINARY TIME, B/1 
  

  Saturday     
23 January          5:00pm  -  6.00pm Confessions  

 6:00pm  -  Vigil Mass 
 

 Sunday              
  24 January  8:00am  - Mass  

  9:30am  -  Mass  
  11:00am  - Mass with Cathedral Choir 
                         5:00pm  -  Mass   
                           

  Monday             THE CONVERSION OF ST PAUL 
  25 January  8:00am - Mass  
  11:00am -  12:00noon Confessions 
        12:10pm -  Mass 
 

  Tuesday  AUSTRALIA DAY 
  26 January  8:00am - Mass 
  11:00am -  12:00noon Confessions 
  12:10pm - Mass    
                  

 Wednesday        
  27 January  8:00am - Mass  
  11:00am -  12:00noon Confessions 
  12:10pm - Mass 
                               7:30pm  -  Novena to our Lady of the                         
    Miraculous Medal & Benediction    
   

 Thursday   St Thomas Aquinas 
 28 January  8:00am - Mass 
  11:00am -  12:00noon Confessions 
  12:10pm - Mass                     
 

 Friday   
29 January            8:00am -  Mass 
                              11:00am - Holy Hour 
                            11:00am - 12:00noon Confessions 
  12:10pm - Mass  
                                              

   Saturday            
  30 January         8:00am  -   Mass  
____________________________________________________________                       

ST. CATHERINE LABOURÉ 
Bedford Avenue Subiaco 

Sunday      8:30am  Mass 
 

ST. FRANCIS XAVIER 
Windsor Street, East Perth 

Sunday   9:30am Mass 
 

ALL SAINTS CHAPEL 
Allendale Square, Perth 

Monday  to Friday   11:00am to 12noon Confession 
                                    12:10pm  Mass 

 

ST MARY’S CATHEDRAL 
Victoria Square, Perth, Western Australia 

Tel:  9223 1350    
cathedral@perthcatholic.org.au  

www.stmaryscathedralperth.com.au 
 

Archbishop Timothy Costelloe SDB 
 

Fr Sean      - dean.cathedral@perthcatholic.org.au 

Fr C J          - cj.millen@perthcatholic.org.au 

Fr Garner  - garner.vergara@perthcatholic.org.au 

Fr Richard - richard.rutkauskas@perthcatholic.org.au  
 

Cathedral Manager and sleep-deprived dad 
Mr Victor Hoa - manager.cathedral@perthcatholic.org.au 
___________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

CELEBRANTS, COMMENTATORS AND READERS 
  

Saturday,  30 January 2021 
 

 6:00 pm Fr. Richard Rutkauskas               
   (C)   Manny dodo-Balu 
                                 (R) Paul Connelly 
 

Sunday,  31 January 2021 
 

 8:00 am     Fr. Sean Fernandez 
   (C)   Godfrey Bonavia 
   (R)   Damien Bowen 
   (R)   Michael Carren 
 

 9:30 am Fr. Stephen Ochola                                                       
                       (C)    Leticia Craig 
   (R)   Rebecca Henderson 
   (R)   Valentina Fernandez 
 

         11:00 am       Fr. C. J. Millen                         
                                 (C)   Terri Starcevich 
    (R)   Arvee Guevara 
    (R)   Christabel Lee 
 

 5:00 pm Fr.  C. J. Millen                         
                                  (C)   Guilbert Cabagyo 
    (R)   Josephine Cabagyo 
    (R)   Jacinta Jakovcevic 
 

 8:30 am ST. CATHERINE 
  Fr. C. J. Millen                         
 

 9:30 am ST. FRANCIS XAVIER 
                     Fr. Richard Rutkauskas               
     (R)   Ken 
     (R)   Grace  
 
   

CATHEDRAL SAFEGUARDING OFFICERS  
1300 011 102 

Josephine Cabagyo   sgo2.cathedral@perthcatholic.org.au 
Sally Cook                   sgo1.cathedral@perthcatholic.org.au 
Lyn Schwan sgo3.cathedral@perthcatholic.org.au 

   Stephanie Schenk  sgo4.cathedral@perthcatholic.org.au 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TO THE PARENTS OF OUR YOUNG CHILDREN, MAY WE SUGGEST... 

Relax! God put the wiggle in children; don't feel you have to suppress it in God's house. All are welcome! 

Sit toward the front where it is easier for your little ones to see and hear what's going on at the altar. They tire of 

seeing the backs of other's heads. Quietly explain the parts of the Mass and actions of the priest, altar servers, 

choir etc. 

Sing the hymns, pray and voice the responses. Children learn liturgical behaviour by copying you. 

If you have to leave Mass with your child, feel free to do so, but please come back. As Jesus said "Let the children 

come to me." 

Remember that the way we welcome children in church directly affects the way they respond to the church, to 

God, and to one another. Let them know that they are at home in this house of worship. 

TO OTHER MEMBERS OF OUR PARISH 

The presence of children is a gift to the church and they are a reminder that our parish is growing. Please 

welcome our children and give a smile of encouragement to their parents. If you see a parent struggling, please 

offer them support! 
 

PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL The steering group which will become the parish pastoral council has had its first 

meeting. The members of the group are Fr Sean, Jessica Patterson (chair), Jet Bautista (secretary), Tony Meyrick, 

Damien Bowen and Mick Carren. If you are interested in being a part of the parish council, please do speak to Fr 

Sean. Read more about the role of the parish pastoral council at www.parishrenewal.com.au 
 

A LITTLE REFLECTION FROM GAUDETE ET EXSULTATE To be holy does not require being a bishop, a priest or a 

religious. We are frequently tempted to think that holiness is only for those who can withdraw from ordinary 

affairs to spend much time in prayer. That is not the case. We are all called to be holy by living our lives with love 

and by bearing witness in everything we do, wherever we find ourselves. Are you called to the consecrated life? 

Be holy by living out your commitment with joy. Are you married? Be holy by loving and caring for your husband 

or wife, as Christ does for the Church. Do you work for a living? Be holy by labouring with integrity and skill in the 

service of your brothers and sisters. Are you a parent or grandparent? Be holy by patiently teaching the little 

ones how to follow Jesus. Are you in a position of authority? Be holy by working for the common good and 

renouncing personal gain. 

                  Project Compassion 
       Virtual Immersions 

Each week during this Lenten season, Caritas Australia is holding Virtual 

Immersion opportunities for parishes via Zoom video conferencing. These digital 

engagements will allow participants to focus on prayer and reflection, Catholic Social Teaching and an interview 

and Q&A with Caritas International Program staff. Sessions will run Tuesdays and Thursdays for one hour across 

Australia. You can register for a Virtual Immersion by going to lent.caritas.org.au. For more information 

contact: Deacon Paul Reid   0437 978299   paul.reid@caritas.org.au                                                                         

2022 IONA PRESENTATION COLLEGE SCHOLARSHIPS - Iona Presentation College is proud to offer Academic and 

Music scholarships for Year 7 and Year 10, 2022.  Applications are now open, and close on Friday 26 February. 

For more information and details on how to apply, please go to www.iona.wa.edu.au/scholaships  
 

PLENARY COUNCIL PRAYER 

Come, Holy Spirit of Pentecost.  Come, Holy Spirit of the great South Land.  O God, bless and unite all your 

people in Australia and guide us on the pilgrim way of the Plenary Council.  Give us the grace to see your face 

in one another and to recognise Jesus, our companion on the road.  Give us the courage to tell our stories 

and to speak boldly of your truth.  Give us ears to listen humbly to each other and a discerning heart to hear 

what you are saying.  Lead your Church into a hope-filled future, that we may give the joy of the Gospel. 

Through Jesus Christ our Lord bread for the journey from age to age.     Amen. 

Our Lady Help of Christians, pray for us.     St. Mary McKillop, pray for us. 
 

 

http://lent.caritas.org.au/virtualimmersions

